
April 18, 2024 

Good morning École Joe Clark Families, 

As we approach our Celebration of Learning Conferences next week, we’re excited to share this 

opportunity with you. These conferences will be led by your child, celebrating their learning 

achievements throughout the year. It’s a chance for you to step into the classroom, engage with 

teachers, and witness your child’s progress. 

Conference Details: 

Dates: Wednesday, April 24 (3:30 pm - 7:00 pm) and Thursday, April 25 (3:30 pm - 6:00 pm) 

Booking: No need to make a reservation; simply drop in at your convenience. 

Format: Please note that these conferences are not one-on-one interviews. However, if you have 

specific concerns you’d like to discuss privately, feel free to reach out to your child’s homeroom teacher 

to arrange a separate meeting. 

Additionally, during the same week, we’ll be hosting the Scholastic Book Fair. While you’re here for the 

Celebration of Learning, take a moment to explore the Book Fair and discover exciting reads!  

Jolene Becker & Corre Mahan 

Upcoming Important Dates:  

• April 19- Highwood Dental visits (Afternoon) 

• April 22-23- No School- Divisional PD for Teachers 

• April 24 & 25- Celebration of Learning – Student Led Conferences  

• April 24-26- Book Fair!  

• Thursday, May 2- Volunteer Tea (10-11am in the Learning Commons) 

Important! 

Reminder to regularly log into your Edsembli Family Portal as classroom Field Trips will begin to be 

added to accounts as they occur during the last few months of school. 

Thank you for keeping your account current.      

Edsembli Family Portal link:   https://sis.edsembli.com/WebAdmin/AB/FSD/UI/Account/Signin 

 

Kindergarten Ready to Learn Open House 

This Spring, EJCS will be hosting a Ready to Learn Open House on Tuesday, May 7, 2024 for you and 

your 2024/25 Registered Kindergarten Student to come meet the teacher and become acquainted with 

the school and create a Ready to Learn Environment for your child at EJCS.   Please save the date!    

Reminder to current Kindergarten Tu/Th families, that there is NO SCHOOL on Tuesday, May 7 due to 

our Kindergarten Open House.   

JK/Kindergarten Registration for Next Year 

https://sis.edsembli.com/WebAdmin/AB/FSD/UI/Account/Signin


Please help to spread the word! We have spaces available in our Jr Kindergarten, English Kindergarten 

and Full Time French Immersion Kindergarten left.  

Regular Attendance is Critical!  

 

Breakfast Program 

Our Breakfast program is in full swing, and we’re thrilled to welcome 30-50 students each day! This 

program provides a breakfast snack for any child at the start of the day. Students can access breakfast 

from 8:45-9:00 am in the EJCS kitchen. Any leftovers are placed on the cart at the office for latecomers 

to enjoy. A heartfelt thank you to the parents who assist daily by greeting students, ensuring they have a 

nutritious breakfast, creating menus, and gathering groceries.  

School Council Information:  



Lunch and Popcorn Volunteers 

**MAY Hot Lunches are open for ordering- Link here  

Please check the volunteer opportunities to be a hot lunch or popcorn helper. Click here to lend a hand- 

Joe Clark Hot Lunch Volunteers — Signup Sheet | SignUp.com 

Reminder that we have popcorn sales each Tuesday, please send $1.00 if you would like your child to 

have a bag of popcorn. Proceeds of our popcorn sales go to offset the cost of co-curricular field trips this 

year. 

 

https://www.foothillsschooldivision.ca/joeclark/_ci/p/11609
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/23185722207/true#/invitation


 

 

 

 



Community News:  

 

Click here for tickets! Search Experiences · Showpass 

 

 

 

https://www.showpass.com/s/events/all/?q=Dewdney+Players

